
          February 4, 2021 

To whom it may concern:   

I am writing to you in support of HB-151, the repeal of LEOBOR.  While the law was likely intended to 
help police do their job, it has become something that protects those who wield a badge to harm others 
rather than to wear the badge with honor, to protect and serve the public.   

Maryland was the first state to pass LEOBOR.  Ours offers the strongest protection for those who don’t 
do their jobs.   

I ask that you support HB-151 repealing LEOBOR and bring policing back to the respected profession it 
can be!!   

 

Sincerely,  

Jane Powell 
Hagerstown, MD 


